
 
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 
 

April 15, 2019 
 

RFQ #19-912-09 
DEMOLITION & REMOVAL & CHICKEN COOP; INSTALLATION OF NEW CHAIN LINK 
FENCE AT 1816 CLIO STREET 
 
THE FOLLOWING ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE THE FOLLOWING IN THE 
REFERENCED REQUEST FOR QUOTES. 
 
Item #1 WRITTEN QUESTIONS RECEIVED 
 
Q1: Will the bees be removed prior to the start of work? 
  
A1:      Yes, the bees will be removed before work begins. 
 
Q2: Do any trees need to be trimmed with debris removal? 
 
A2:      There is no tree trimming in the scope of work. All trees are to remain as they are at the 

site. 
 
Q3: Do any stumps need to be removed? 
 
A3:      No tree or stump removal necessary. 
 
Q4: The fence at the right side of the lot is not straight.  Will the fence have to be 

removed and replaced in a new location? 
 
A4:    HANO is awaiting an official survey to confirm the location of the fence. No work is 

required in this area.  The scope remains the same with the removal of the wooden 
fence and the chicken coop with the installation of the new fence at the left (south) side 
of the property.  

 
 
Quotes must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in the 
Office of Procurement and Contracts by 2:00 p.m., local time on, April 18, 2019.  All 
terms and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request for Quotes.  All addenda 
must be acknowledged.  
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 


